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September 12, 2001

IN REPLY REFER TO: HPO-FL

Mr. Kenneth A. Hartmann
District Secretary .
Florida Department of Transportation e =
11201 N. McKinley Drive o S
Tampa, Florida 33612-6456 T HOX
o Sor
Attn: Mr. Jerry Comellas » 89N
=i
w

Dear Mr. Hartmann:

Subject: Environmental Determination, Type 2 Categorical Exclusion

" US-301 from SR-39 to CR-54
Federal-Aid Project No.: U-145-5 (001)

SPN.: 256422-1
Pasco County

The Location Design Concept Acceptance (LCDA) for the subject project is approved
A signed copy of this package is enclosed.

The LCDA is given only for that portion of the study area that is currently on the
approved 2020 Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP) for Pasco County. The limits
this LCDA approved is from SR-39 to “A” Avenue. Future LCDA for the section from “A”
Avenue to CR-54 will need a separate request once the selection is included in the :

approved Pasco County LRTP.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 942-9650 extension 3029

Sincerely,

Mol WA ine

For: James E. St. John
Division Administrator

Enclosure

cc: Scott Farash, FDOT, District 7




